
 

 

  

8 February 2018 

 

The Honourable Justice Ross AO, President  

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

By email: Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au  

                amod@fwc.gov.au  

 

 

 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

AM2017/57 & AM2014/284 Review of the Restaurant Industry Award 2010 – 

Substantive Issues 

 

We write in response to the Directions dated 16 January 2018.  

United Voice will pursue the following substantive matters in relation to the Restaurant 

Industry Award 2010: 

 clause 24.3 (a) - Increase of the tool allowance (whilst this has not been listed in the 

summary of submissions, it is contained within our draft determination for the award 

which is Annexure B to our submission dated 6 October 2016); and  

 clause 24.3(a) - Tool allowance for cooks.  

United Voice has conferred with the other parties and we understand that some parties will 

be filing witness evidence. United Voice may be filing one witness statement.  

United Voice proposes the following draft directions: 

 any party in support of a claim to file submissions, evidence and draft determinations 

within 8 weeks; 

 any party opposing a claim to file submissions and evidence in reply within a further 8 

weeks; and 

 any further submissions in reply to be filed within 4 weeks.  
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Natalie Dabarera 
Industrial Officer  
United Voice National Office 
Ph: 02 8204 3048 
 


